
From: Huda Hussein 
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2014 1:21 PM 
To: Westlake-Power, Barb 
Subject: Request from the London & Middlesex Local Immigration Partnership  
 
Good afternoon Barb,  
  
The London & Middlesex Local Immigration Partnership (LMLIP) is a collaborative community initiative 
established in London since 2009 and funded by Citizenship and Immigration Canada.  
  
I am writing to request to do a presentation on this strategic community project to update the 
Community and Protective Services Committee at the June meeting. 
  
Thank you for considering this request. I look forward to hearing from you.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Huda Hussein 
Project Coordinator 
London & Middlesex Local Immigration Partnership Project 
The Skill Centre, 141 Dundas St, 3rd floor 
London, Ontario 
N6A 1G3  
 
 


